From: Molly Stone [

Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 8:37 PM
To: Vaughn, Jessica

Subject: Car-X

Ms. Vaughn, | spoke with you today regarding the possible construction and location of a new “Car-X"
location at 2802 East Johnson Street. As | stated when | spoke with you | feel the construction of this
business is not in the best interest of this neighborhood and people who will be living very close to this
location, myself included. | have been a homeowner in this area going on 36 years. | have seen things
deteriorate and businesses put into place that are a real detriment to this area. Example being a 24 hour
cash store, which | believe draws crime into this neighborhood. Our police department has more than
enough on their plate in this day and age, so | feel consideration needs to be made as to what you bring
into my neighborhood. Every neighborhood, be it the wealthy, middle class (if that really even exists
anymore) and the very poor all have different crimes that present themselves too frequently now a days
where they live. | have raised my children on my own, who now have families of their own and are very
prosperous, law abiding citizens and are raising my grandchildren with those same values. | want my
family, grandchildren, extended family and friends to feel safe coming to my home. That being said
bringing this business into the neighborhood | feel will bring crime and violence not only to people who
reside here, but to the business itself. Ella’s Deli will be almost right next door to this business. People go
with their families to have a meal there, ride the merry go round and just enjoy being together. | don’t
think this noise and disruption from Car-X would be very beneficial to Ella’s Deli and the people that
frequent this establishment. It would be a shame if Ella’s Deli possibly went away because of this new
business. It is a staple in this neighborhood and | don’t think people want to go there and contend with
the noise from a car business. | could very easily move somewhere else, but this has been my home for a
very long time and | don’t want to be driven out by a business that | feel does not belong in this location.
Not that long ago there was a business located next door to where the People’s Bakery has been for a
very long time. Every weekend the entire parking lot would be filled all night and into the early morning
hours with people in that parking lot fighting, drinking outside and so unbelievably loud that it woke me
up all the time. There were bottles, condoms and so many other things left on my lawn when | went out
in the morning. | complained to the police and the representative for our neighborhood as did others
who live in the area. Eventually they left or should | say were made to leave. Please have something else
put in at the 2802 East Johnson Street that will be an asset to this neighborhood and benefit everyone.
People need to come together and be aware of what is going on where they live. | have worked very
hard all my life and was an employee with the UW-Madison for 25 years before my retirement. | would
like to be able to enjoy the rest of my life and my retirement. Please take into consideration my views on
this. I hope you will reconsider having “Car-X” put in a different location. Thank you for your time and
consideration in this matter.

Molly Stone



